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STATEMENT OF THE KINGDOM OF ESWATINI ON THE UPR PROCESS OF THE FEDERATIVE REPUBLIC OF BRAZIL:
The Kingdom of Eswatini warmly welcomes the delegation of the federative Republic of Brazil, and welcome developments made since the last review process. We acknowledge the country’s strong cooperation with human rights mechanism which is evident in its consistent engagement with special procedures.
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend Brazil to:
· Continue strengthening education policy by regulating the national Education System, in order to implement mechanisms that will combat social inequalities, racism and other discriminations, and ensure that children complete compulsory education.
· Consider introducing legal protection mechanism for victims and survivors of domestic violence.
· Further strengthen policies that affect refugees and migrants, by ensuring access to social welfare to all citizens in Brazil.
· Further enforce laws that eradicate structural racism from the public security architecture.
In conclusion, the Kingdom of Eswatini wishes the Federative Republic of Brazil success in its Review.
I thank you.
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